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Dear Parents and Caregivers,

I hope this newsletter finds you well.  In less than three weeks, the children will enjoy some well-deserved time-off. The winter recess is a perfect opportunity for families to reconnect by spending some quality time together.  One way to bring the family together is by visiting places of interest. 

Fortunately, our city has some of the best: libraries, museums, parks, planetariums, and aquariums in the world!  NYC.gov is a comprehensive website that enables families to strategically plan outings, learn fees  as well as, review floor plan layouts.  Enjoy the winter break!

Sincerely,

Charles Sperrazza

February Calendar

Monday, February 20 – Friday 24, 2017
School closed for Winter Break

Promotion Notification

It is essential that you meet with your child’s teacher if you receive a letter concerning promotion-in-doubt to the next grade.  Hopefully this early notification will prevent a holdover.  Adjustments in your child’s school program and additional help from the home will be needed for your child to progress!  Any questions or concerns feel free to call Mr. Sperrazza.
100th Day of School Celebration

Thursday, February 16th – we’ve been counting the days!


Importance of eating breakfast – Breakfast is the most important meal of the day.  It helps you concentrate on your schoolwork for better performance in class and gives you physical strength and endurance the whole day.
Sick Children

Please do not send your child to school if he or she is not feeling well.  This is for their benefit, as well as, the other children in their class.  Please send in a doctor’s note when they return. As per Dept. of Education Regulations, under no circumstances are children to carry any prescription drugs or over the counter medicine to school.  This includes simple aspirin, cold pills, as well as, asthma pumps, etc.

Should your child require medication to be given in school on a daily basis, please ask the office for a 504 Form, which must be completed by your family doctor.

Pre-Kindergarten Registration for 2017-2018
If your child was born in 2013 he/she is eligible for pre-kindergarten.  The enrollment period opened on January 17 and will continue to February 24, 2017.  Families can enroll in one of three ways:

· Online at schools.nyc.gov/ApplyOnline
· In person at a Family Welcome Center
(8am-3pm, Monday through Friday)

· Over the phone by calling 718-935-2067
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 (8am – 6pm, Monday through Friday)
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February 7 – PTA meeting at 6:30 p.m.
February 10 – Valentines Dance Gr. 2-5 6:00-8:00 p.m.

February 14 – Valentines Party Gr. Pre-K, K and 1st 
                         1:15 in the cafeteria (students only)
Spirit Sales every Monday and Tuesday!

Happy February to all!  I just want to give a special thank you to the parents who have volunteered their time in our school. Your dedication is greatly appreciated. Just a reminder parent's don't forget to sign up to our REMIND APP.  If you need guidance on signing up to REMIND APP please contact me at 718-863-9829 EXT.1300. 

This month is full of workshops and activities for you and your child.  For further information on our upcoming events, please visit www.ps108.net.  If you're looking for ideas on what to do during the break, visit www.timeout.com/new-york-kids/things-to-do/free-things-to-do-with-kids-in-new-york.  
Enjoy your break!  We greatly appreciate your participation.

Sincerely,
Tabitha Brugman
Parent Coordinator  


